Village of Goodfield

Water and Sewer Committee Meeting

Tuesday May 6th, 2013 @ 7:00 p.m. at the Village Hall

Committee Members Wade Wettstein, Terry Nohl, and Mike Grimm were present. Also present were Board member Josh Kuntz, Public Administrator Roger Mullins, Josh Nohl, Duane Yockey, and Ed Duran.

The first order of business was to review the Sewer Treatment Expansion Plans.

- Plans were reviewed and are being sent to EPA to get final approval.
- Sludge permit is needed and will be applied for at the village board's approval.

The second order of business was to discuss the West Robinson storm sewer addition of manhole.

- The committee recommends the addition of this manhole. This would be a possible (T&M) project as the actual scope of work will be hard to figure, until excavation is completed.
- The committee has also recommended using a camera on the storm sewer line on W. Gail Street.

The last order of business was to discuss the possible change in the purchase price of the Mike Hynes property.

- The committee has recommended to approve the \$6000.00 purchase of this parcel to allow for construction of the proposed turn around.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

Wade Wettstein, Chairman